
Personnel Committee (Faculty Senate) Annual Report (2007-2008) 

 

The Personnel Committee received the following referrals: #Campus document on leaves- Report has 
been made and the referral closed. # Campus document on full time non-tenure track (NTT) faculty- A 
report has been made and the referral has been closed. # Two referrals on yearly confidential conference 
between department chair and faculty member and on post-tenure evaluations, were merged into one and 
is being closed at this time.  A report will be made available by the next Faculty Senate meeting.  

The Personnel Committee also took part in the SB 389 Mo Senate Bill discussions. 

The remaining referrals that are being looked at are: #Spousal conflict of interest, # Salary from grant 
money. 
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